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PUBLIC NOTICE


Application for a Special Use Permit has been received by the Ida Grove Board of Adjustment for the purpose of operating a home-based business at the residence located at 1120 Valley View Drive, Ida Grove, Iowa.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Ida Grove Board of Adjustment on the proposed Special Use Permit at the Ida Grove Council Chambers at 6:30 p.m. on Wednesday, January 16, 2019.

All persons desiring to be heard on the above proposal, either for or against may appear at the above time and place.

				
/s/Kandice Tomlinson, Community Development Clerk
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